
Inviting parents and carers in Norfolk to
join us for an awareness-raising

session to help recognise the signs and
indicators that young people are at risk

of becoming involved in gangs,
exploitation and violence; as well as

advice on how to have conversations
about these issues and where to seek

support.

Thursday 30th January
17.00-18.30PM

Online

Understanding gangs and county lines
for parents and carers in Norfolk

Register Here
Or scan the QR code to
visit our event page for
more info or to register

https://tinyurl.com/mvry9axa
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